
This letter is to express our full support for HB 2631.
This bill, that would require Oregon School Districts to communicate with parents about incidents of bullying and harassment, should 
pass in honor of Carson Bride.
This is long overdue and would hopefully ease the suffering of other teens and prevent further tragedies.
Thank you for your attention.


